
Mar 04, 2024

A field visit of the Pharmacy Students to Mediclinic Al Jowhara
Hospital

Students from the College of Pharmacy at Al Ain University (Al Ain Campus) visited the
MediClinic Al Jowhara Hospital to explore its various departments and attend presentations
highlighting the role of nutritionists in the hospital setting. They gained valuable insights into
food service management and food safety practices within hospitals.

This experience provided students studying Food and Nutrition Sciences with a deeper
understanding of various provisioning practices, including food reception, storage, preparation,
and serving in healthcare settings.

The visit to MediClinic Al Jowhara Hospital was a valuable learning opportunity, enhancing
students' academic experience and healthcare practice. Discussions were held regarding



collaboration plans for training and research between the college and the hospital's nutrition
department, promising future cooperation and mutual benefit.
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